
           RHODE ISLAND DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT 
                OFFICE OF LAND REVITALIZATION & SUSTAINABLE MATERIALS MANAGEMENT          
             235 Promenade Street, Room 380    
             Providence, Rhode Island 02908  

Dear Hazardous Waste Transporter:

Your application to transport hazardous waste through and within the State of 
Rhode Island was received by the Department on the date shown above.  Upon 
review of this application, it has been found to be complete, and is therefore 
approved by the Department.  Your company Permit Number is shown above.  This 
permit number, along with the name of your company, must appear on both sides 
and the back of all vehicles to be permitted.  

Be advised that, the Department has a COMPANY-CERTIFIED inspection 
Program.  The Department regularly performs random, unannounced inspections of 
permitted units, and expects that strict compliance with the requirements will be 
maintained at all times.  Any unit not in compliance with all inspection requirements 
is liable for administrative action, including penalties.   

Permits issued will be valid until the expiration date shown above.  All units must be 
permitted annually.  Renewal permit applications are typically sent out in February 
and are due in April. If you have any questions you may contact the Office of Waste 
Management at the information 
below:                                                                                      

Issued by: __________________________     Date Issued: ________________

COMPLETE RECYCLING SOLUTION

1075 AIRPORT ROAD

PERMIT #:  RI- 852

Keith L Boyea

FALL RIVER, MA 02720

Application Received date: 5/5/2023 3:56:00 PM

Approval Date: Tuesday, June 13, 2023

Permit Expiration  Date: 6/30/2024

Alyson Brunelli, Sanitary Engineer

Phone: (401) 222-2797 Ext. 7134 Email: alyson.brunelli@dem.ri.gov

6/16/2023


